
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Oct. 16th, 2024 

 
Congratulations to the Junior Girls Volleyball Team for their win in three 
sets against Sutherland last night.  The team faces off next against 
Sutherland on Thursday - good luck Eagles! 
 
Any grade 9 and 10 girls interested in playing Carson basketball this year 
should come to a brief but important meeting today at lunch in room B107, 
the foods room. 
 
  

The CIMC math club Waterloo contest registrations are now open until 
October 17th with the form available in room D312.  
 
Did you know that the Boys Club Network has provided over 50 full ride 
scholarships to BCIT to our Members.  Come out to Boys club today. We 
have the president of BCIT speaking to our Boys about Opportunities in 
Engineering, technology and trades today and don't forget the free pizza. 
See you in room E202 at 3:00.  
 

 


